HOT WATER SHUTOFF
WEDNESDAY, JULY 17th
8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

To: All Residents of The Hill At Furnace Brook Condo
From: G&G Management

Date: July 15th, 2013

Hello:

On Wednesday, July 17th from approximately 8:00 AM until 4:00
PM, the hot water supply to the entire building will be shut off in order for
E.C. Shaw, Inc. to connect the new gas service to the boilers. All
residents should avoid bathing or doing laundry during this time period,
and adjust their schedules to minimize any inconveniences.

Thank you for your assistance. and please contact Mark Leone at G&G
Management with any questions: 781-455-6565 x 202.
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